
 

 

 

Pope Francis’ Prayer Intention for January 2022:  

For all those suffering from religious discrimination and persecution; may their own 

rights and dignity be recognised, which originate from being brothers and sisters in 

the human family. 

==================================================  

From Daily Grind to Daily Glory: Encountering God in your daily work – Please 

note change in start date: For 4 Wednesdays, now starting on 19th (& 26th January, 

2nd & 9th  February) at 7pm, this diocesan online course will be looking at how we 

can encounter Jesus in our daily work and how it can help us to grow in holiness too. 

We spend more hours in a week at work than doing most other activities (including 

going to church) so let’s make an experience of daily glory rather than a daily grind. 

For more information visit: www.dioceseofnottingham.uk/onlineevents.    

CLIMATE SUNDAY: What’s Next After COP26?:  COP26 may be over, but it will 

continue to be vital for churches to build on the progress made over the Climate  

Sunday campaign. Churches Together in Britain and Ireland (CTBI) will be hosting a 

Zoom webinar on Thursday 20 January 7:00pm-8:30pm. Please click on this link for 

more information: https://ctbi.org.uk/climate-sunday-whats-next-after-cop26/ 

THE UNIVERSE CATHOLIC WEEKLY: The Universe Catholic Weekly has launched 

their new online newspaper with the full support of their first subscriber, none other 

than His Eminence Cardinal Vincent Nichols. Order your Digital copy by going 

to www.universecatholicweekly.co.uk or ring 0743661 7650 and ask for Michelle.   

Special offer: Only £20 for 3 months                                                                      

EWTN – GLOBAL CATHOLIC TV & RADIO:Getting connected is easier than you 

might think.  EWTN is free, there’s no subscription.  You can stream live and on 

demand via the website: www.ewtn.co.uk/get-ewtn or get the app for your mo-

bile (EWTN APP), or Amazon’s Echo Auto. Every day: daily Mass at 1pm and Chil-

dren’s Rosary every day, at 7.30pm                                                                              

WEEKLY MASS FOR CHILDREN: FREE RESOURCE BOOKLET 

Redemptorist Publications is pleased to introduce Celebrate: an initiative         

designed to help children grow in their faith. Each week they will provide a      

Children’s Liturgy in the form of a video of the week’s Gospel reading, a reflection 

and a final prayer.  Fun, engaging and practical worksheets/resources will also be 

provided to help children continue to practise their faith during this time.  Please 

ring 01420 592974 or check the following link for the RP KidZone: https://

www.rpbooks.co.uk/celebrate-following-your-faith?utm                                                                                        

Year of the Word :Resources for the ongoing Year of the Word continue to be avail-

able at: https://www.godwhospeaks.uk                                                                                

Donations to Emmanuel House: Thank you to everyone who donated to the            

Emmanuel House collections which have now been taken to Emmanuel House. Thank 

you to everyone who has donated to the Meadows Foodbank via OLSP. 

 

 Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

This weekend, we celebrate Peace Sunday. In his message, Pope Francis on 

World Peace Day spoke of the importance of fruitful "Dialogue entails listening 

to one another, sharing different views, coming to agreement and walking     

together. Promoting such dialogue between generations involves breaking up 

the hard and barren soil of conflict and indifference in order to sow the seeds of 

a lasting and shared peace."  Pope Francis invited all of us to build the Christian 

message of peace in our lives and in our society. The Bishops’ Conference of 

England and Wales has asked us to mark this important day as a day of prayer 

for peace and to reflect on the theme Pope Francis has chosen for the annual 

World Day of Peace: ‘Education, Work and Dialogue between Generations: Tools 

for Building Lasting Peace’. The Prayer for this celebration is as  follows; 

GOD OF LOVE show us our place in this world as channels of your love for all the 

creatures of this earth, for not one of them is  forgotten in your sight.               

Enlighten those who possess power and money, that they 

may love the common good,  advance the weak, and care 

for this world in which we live. The poor and the earth are 

crying out.  O LORD, seize us with your power and light, 

help us to protect all life, to prepare for a better future, for 

the  coming of your Kingdom of  justice, peace, love and 

beauty.  PRAISE BE TO YOU! AMEN.                                                                                 

Pope Francis (adapted from Laudato Si’)      

God bless,  Fr Wilfred Pereppadan SCJ     
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16th January 2022 -                            
23rd January 2022 

Holy Mass & Services 
Intention of Mass 

Church Other Events 

Saturday 15th January 2022  
2nd Sunday of the Year - 
Peace Sunday  
Is 62:1-5; 1 Cor 12:4-11;            
Jn 2: 1-11  

6.00 pm Mass: Vanessa Ward 
(Birthday) & Family  

CC 
                

 

Sunday 16th January 2022 
2nd Sunday of the Year - 
Peace Sunday  
Is 62:1-5; 1 Cor 12:4-11;            
Jn 2: 1-11  
 

9.00 am Mass: Members of Hopkins 
Family - Foundation Mass 
10.30 am Mass: People of the Parish  

OLSP  
 
CC 

3.00 pm Latin 
Mass Society at 
OLSP  

Monday 17th January   
Saint Anthony, abbot 
(memorial) 

NO MASS    

Tuesday 18th January   
Feria 
 

9.00 am  Service of Word &  
Communion  

CC 
 

 

Wednesday 19th January   
Feria 

10.00 am Service of Word &  
Communion  

OLSP 
 
 

 

Thursday 20th January  
Feria  

9.00 am  Service of Word &  
Communion  

CC 
 

7.00 pm                 
RCIA Session at 
CC 

Friday 21st January  
Saint Agnes, virgin & martyr 
(memorial) 
 

NO MASS  CC  

Saturday 22nd January 2022  
3rd Sunday of the Year -  
Neh 8:2-6.8-10; 1 Cor 12:12-30;            
Lk 1: 1-4; 4:14-21  

5.30 pm Confessions  
6.00 pm Mass: Bill & Teresa Wigley  

CC                     
CC                 

2nd Collection: 
Sick & Retired 
Priests’ Fund 

Sunday 23rd January 2022 
3rd Sunday of the Year -  
Neh 8:2-6.8-10; 1 Cor 12:12-30;            
Lk 1: 1-4; 4:14-21  
 
 

9.00 am Mass: Sarah Humphreys  
10.30 am Mass: People of the Parish  

OLSP                 
 
CC 

2nd Collection: 
Sick & Retired 
Priests’ Fund 

Response:  Proclaim the wonders of the Lord among all the peoples. 

This weekend we welcome back Fr Chris Thomas who will be saying all the Masses 

this weekend.  Services of Word and Communion at both Churches will be led by  

Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion during the week. 

Fr Wilfred is away from Wednesday, 12th January until 2nd February 2022.  We wish 

him a happy holiday seeing his family and a well-earned rest. 

We welcome Brother Andrew Ferris who has now joined SCJ community here at          

Nottingham.  

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

PEACE SUNDAY: This Sunday 16th January is Peace Sunday and this year Pope 

Francis asks us to think about 'Education, work and dialogue between genera-

tions: tools for building lasting peace'. In this country we have an active Catholic 

peace movement in Pax Christi, which does a great deal of good work to pro-

mote peace and non violence through parishes, schools and social media.' Their 

website suggests many ways we can all become better peacemakers. Please visit 

the website at https://paxchristi.org.uk/peace-sunday-2022  

Sick & Retired Priests’ Fund: there will be a 2nd Collection next weekend and 

envelopes will be given out at next week’s Masses. 

SYNOD UPDATE:  The Parish Pastoral Council at both Churches have been  

working hard, going through all the answers you gave to the questions you were 

asked before Christmas.  They have been preparing a summary of what has been  

said from each Church.  There has been input from both schools in the Parish and 

this is being included in the Parish summaries. The summary's will be fed-back to 

the Diocese when 2 PPC members from each Church will attend a special denary 

meeting on Thursday evening, 20th January 2022. 

The Week of Prayer for Christian Unity 18 to 25 January 2022: This year’s theme 

is  inspired by the story of the Magi. Resources can be found on  Churches Together 

website at https://ctbi.org.uk/week-ofprayer-for-christian-unity-2022/                                                          

The Latin Mass Society at Our Lady & St Patrick’s Church resumes this Sunday,   

16th January 2022 at 3 pm. Please note the revised time and that the Latin Mass will 

only be said on the 3rd Sunday of each month. 

Our Lady of Lourdes Catholic Multi Academy Trust would be really delighted 

to hear from any parishioners who are interested in training as a teacher. 

Thinking of training as a Teacher? Come and join us for our “get into teaching” 

event.  Date:  Wednesday 2nd February from 6pm-7pm; Location:  Zoom 

online; To book: email v.scott@becketonline.co.uk to register your interest 

in this event.  

Calling Catholic Teachers: The Diocesan Education Service will be holding a virtual 

(on-line) event on Tuesday 8th February at 7.00pm to encourage Catholic teachers in 

non-Catholic schools to consider teaching in a Catholic school. More details to follow.                                         


